
Dear Madam Chairwoman Tyson and Members of the Senate Assessment and Taxation Committee,  
 
My wife and I fully support SCR 1610 and urge you to do the same. We were very surprised to get our 
valuation notice a few weeks ago and see that it had gone up over 28%. 
 
This increase in no way reflects the fair value of the home or the land. If these increases continue to go 
up each year folks like myself who are retired and living on a fixed income will be hard pressed to pay 
the taxes each year. 
 
Without your support of SCR 1610 I am afraid a few years from now we will have to sell our home that 
we have lived in for almost 25 years. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Mark Hall and Marian Mills 
Spring Hill, KS 66083 
 


